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Dr. Wesley R. Fishel, 
MSUG, Box 34, Navy 150, 
C/o F.P.O., Inter-Island 
Michigan State University, 
Vietn.am Advisory Group 

Dear Dr. Fishel: 

October 21, 1957 

1 ANAM-DONG 
SEOUL., KOREA 

KOrea University's Asiatic Research Center is publishing 
a monthly English language bulletin, as well as a multi-lingual 
quarterly journal on Asiatic studies. under consideration are 
also a number of further publication projects. The area which 
will receive major emphasis is Korea itself, together with the 
adjacent regions of North East Asia. This will not, however, 
preclude consideration of other East Asiatic areas. The Center 
will accordingly welcome contributions to the Bulletin and 
Journal comprising shorter or longer articles, reviews of books 
or items relating to scholarly activities and personnel. 

The Director of the Center, I2ean' Sang-Eun Lee, is most 
desirous of enlisting the interest and cooperation of scholars 
elsewhere, and has the honor to extend to you an invitation to 
become an Honorary Correspo~ing Associate of the Center. It 

Wl~"tl -;.£> is possible that you may~co ~ribute to the Bulletin or Journal, 
or that your associates or advanced students may have material 
that may be seeking a suitable avenue of publication. All such 
material will be received and carefully considered for inclusion 
in our publications. 

Communications may be addressed to the Director of the 
Center, or to the undersigned at the address given. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~~-~~ 
Esson M. Gale, 
Adviser 
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